JANUARY 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS:

January 10
Booster Meeting @ 5:30

January 15 - MLK Bday
No School

January 19th - Mock Trial

7th vs 8th Mock Trial competition
January 19th - Winter Dance!
6-8 at the school

January 24 - 26 Early Release
11:20 release time

January 26th & 27th - Mock Trial
Regional competition at Everett
(8th Grade plus one team from
7th Grade)

January 29 - Non-Instructional
No school for students

January 31- SOCCC Registration
Complete registration for students
attending the conference

URRITE

WATCH

PRINCIPAL MESSAGE

WELCOME TO 2024

The beginning of the new year is wonderful for many reasons, but the
best reason of all is that it provides us an opportunity to start fresh.
Students have had 4 months of learning the systems, processes and
culture of 10th Street. The beginning of the new year now allows them to
take what they have learned and start fresh as a full participant in
upholding our values and contributing to the overall culture of the 3

R's.. Respect, Responsible, and Ready.

Let's take a look at the

guidelines below and all work to support our students to grow and
develop the skills/habits/choices below:

RESPECTFUL

Be kind

Assume positive intent.

Respect the learning environment.

Keep my hands off of other people and their

property.

Stop the spread of rumors or hurtful comments by

not passing them on.

Remember that everyone is different. Appreciate and

respect those differences.

Be an “includer” and make friends with students who

seem left out.

Talk things out with people you trust.
C€SPONSIBLE

Remember to think BEFORE | act.

Physical violence is never an option. Encourage

people to talk out any issues or seek help.

Speak up for others.

Tell an adult about something | have seen or heard

that may put myself or others in danger.

Use my voice at appropriate volume & times (group

work, sharing out).

Clean up my work space, cubby, and lunch space
cany

Come to school with my supplies, instrument, and

Chromebook charged.

Bring my supplies to class

Sit by people who help me be a successful student.

HTTPS:

WWW.MSD25.0RG/O
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10th Street will be hosting a day of Mock Trial competition on
January 19th here at the school.

Our goal is to provide the students with a close to real world experience
that gives them experience as part of America’s judicial system. This will
help prepare them for the future as they are called to serve on juries
and/or explore a career in law.

The prosecution and defense teams will be made up of our 7th and 8th
grade students. Our 6th Graders will be audience members with a front
row view of the cool project the older kids get to do.

We need your support!!
Judges:

Please reach out to any connections you may have to the legal
community. We’d love to have anyone with a background in law to serve
as the judges. Paralegals, law clerks, lawyers, or even an actual judge
would add to the value of the experience for our students.

Jurors
Anyone can serve as a juror. Please consider volunteering to participate
as a juror for the trial. We will have 6 “courtrooms” going on at once and
need a minimum of three jurors per courtroom. Parents cannot be a
juror in the same courtroom as their student. This is a great opportunity
for 6th grade parents to see what their student will be doing next year.

Parents are invited to attend to watch their student, however we will
have limited space available. Please keep in mind that our 8th grade
parents will have another opportunity to see their students in action at
the regional competition in Everett at the end of January.

Mock Trial - Jan 19th

Thank you for any help you can provide!!

~+~ 8TH GRADE MOCK TRIAL REGIONAL COMPETION!_ M .
The week after the scrimmage mentioned above, our 8th graders (plus one team from 7th grade)

will be going-to Everett Courthouse to complete in.a state. regional completion.
The competition will take place on Friday afternoon/evening, January 26th-and-all day on
Saturday, January 27th!
Watch for more information to be emailed out as soon as we have an agenda from the organizers!



FROM THE EVERETT COMMUNITY COLLEGE WEBSITE: “THIS ONE-OF-
A-KIND CONFERENCE BRINGS MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENTS FROM ACROSS WESTERN WASHINGTON TOGETHER TO
NETWORK WITH PROFESSIONALS OF COLOR TO DISCUSS COLLEGE
AND CAREER READINESS. SOCCC TAKES PLACE 8:30 A.M. TO 1:30 P.M.
ON THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2024 AT EVERETT COMMUNITY COLLEGE.”

THE EVENT IS AVAILABLE TO OUR 10TH STREET STUDENTS.

HERE IS A LINK TO THE WEBSITE THAT DISCUSSED IT IN MORE DETAIL:

https://www.everettcc.edu/administration/equity-social-justice/diversity-and-equity-center/soccc

THE SCHOOL WILL PROVIDE TRANSPORTATION AND CHAPERONS FOR THE EVENT. IT
WILL TAKE PLACE DURING THE SCHOOL DAY SO THE STUDENT WILL NEED TO MAKE UP
ANY WORK THEY MISS FOR THEIR CLASSES.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN HAVING YOUR STURDENT PARTICIPATE, PLEASE EMAIL:
ADAM_WEISS@MSD25.0RG
OR
KAREN_DAVIS@MSD25.0RG.

OUR SCHOOL COUNSELOR, MR. WEISS WILL ENSURE YOU STUDENT GET REGISTRERED
AND ALL PAPERWORK IS COMPLETED.



Booster ECvents

Thank you for supporting our events the first four months
of the school year. We raised almost $9,500 thanks to
parents volunteering, buying and spreading the word!

We aren’t done yet!

Take a look below for volunteering
opportunities and upcoming fundraisers

DO YOUR VOLUNTEER
CLEARANCE NOW SO YOU CAN
BE A CHAPERON WHEN NEEDED!

WWW.MSD25.0RG/VOLUNTEER

CHAPERONS:
MAY 8 - 10TH
6TH GRADE OVERNIGHT
CAMP ORKILA FIELD TRIP

JUNE 12-14
7TH GRADE OVERNIGHT
MNT ST HELENS FIELD TRIP

DAY TRIPS TO BE
ANNOUNCED

January 10th
Booster Meeting
5:30 at the school

January I7th - 6 p.m.
@ the Opera House

Red Hot Jazz planning

January 19th 6 p.m.- Sp.m.
Winter dance - watch for a flyer!
We need parent chaperons!

March 2Ist
Red Hot Jazz

(We need lots of help!)
>Parent chaperons
>Set up and tear down help




\ / WE ALWAYS SAY....

N 7 “WE CAN'T DO THIS WITHOUT YOU".
IN RECOGNITION
—  “Volunteer — This is sincerely the truth!
Spotligbt Every parent and family counts in our
-~ effort to raise funds to support Tenth
/ | \ Street. Whether you’ve been a field trip

chaperone, sent in snacks for a dance,
purchased spirit wear, attended a
Booster Meeting, participated in a raffle,
sent a Candy Gram, done lunch
supervision... (The list goes on) - you
are very much appreciated!

Each month, Boosters would like to
acknowledge those volunteers who take
time out of their day to do something
extraordinary for our students.

SULLRLN 3

RO THIS MONTH IS:

KATHY BEARD!

Kathy has been a consistent attendee at Booster Meetings and always
brings great ideas. In fact she came to the October meeting with the idea
of doing a Krispy Kreme fundraiser and within a few weeks she had
organized the fundraiser, gone down to Seattle to pick up dozens of boxes
of donuts and spend several hours of her Saturday selling them. All to raise
funds to support our school.

Kathy also provides Thursday teacher snacks every few weeks (with the
help of her awesome mom squad) and is the Queen of the Snack Room at
our dances.

She is an amazing person who is going above and behind to help support
our school and our kids!!

THANK YOU KATHY



Tutoring is officially back for the school year on Wednesday, September 20th
from 4-6pm! We're so excited to see everyone and hope the school year is off
to a great start. Sign ups are now open at the link below!

Also, an important note: One change for this year is that we will no longer be
offering the study hall space on Wednesdays. We've seen growth in the
amount of kids signing up to receive tutoring, so in an effort to make room this
will be the primary focus of our Wednesday tutoring program. Students are
still welcome to stay late after the 4pm session for dinner, or come early for
the 5:10pm session so that they can receive a meal. Thank you for
understanding!
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To sign-up for tutoring, please go to the website below!
_h_t_tpszllgr_pve.church/tutoring/

Tutorlng is located gx.a'ﬂ‘le Grove Church The address is 4705 Grove St,

Homework Help

GRADES 6-12 Reioyouriiorary care

@ 24/7 on-demand access wherever you are
W Materials for school and fun — something for everyone!

*& Online tutors to support your learning

@ Resources in a variety of languages S N 0 - I S L E

Done with your homework? L I B R A R I E
Enjoy graphic novels, digital audicbooks, stream maovies, and more! S
SNO-ISLE

i e sno-isle.org/teen-subject/homework-help

Tulalip Homework Support Group
After school tutoring

Located in Portable F across the parking lot from the Tulalip Boys and Girls

Tulalip Education honors and preserves our ancestral teachings by
strengthening our youth and families. We provide educational
pathways for current and future generations; we strive to ensure

SR

quality and inclusive services, while offering life-long learning
opportunities through dedicated compassionate support for our Scan the code for
students in reaching their goals and dreams.

more information



Inclement Weather

SNOW IS IN THE FORECAST

BELOW ARE THE RESOURCES TO CHECK ON THE OFF CHANCE SNOW ACTUALLY HAPPENS!

Marysville School District
School Operation during Snow or Inclement Weather

PARENT INFORMATION

This bulletin is to inform parents and students aboul procedures in effect during periods of extreme
wealther conditions. Please attach this bulletin to your refrigerator for information during bad weather.
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BASIC INFORMATION

Every reasonable effort 1s made 1o operale school every day.

There will be times when it may be desirable o operate schools even though it may not be possible o
operale buses,

The State Board of Education requires that all days ol school closure be made up during the school year.
Decisions regarding school closure or bus route modification for ice and snow will seldom be made the
night before. Climate conditions in this areq can change so rapidly during the night that such decisions
are nol feasible.

Decisions regarding school closures or bus route modifications will be made by 5:00 AM whenever
possible. Decisions for alternoon take home bus route modification will be made prior to 1:00 PM.
Announcements are published on radio and television stations, the internet atl www.llashalert.net,
posted on the district website al www.msd25.0rg, shared via social media, and the district’s alert system.

WHERE TO GET INFORMATION AND UPDATES

RADIO: KMPS (94.1 FM) KRKO (1380) KOMO ( 1000 AM) KIRO (710 AM)
TV: KOMO (TY 4) KING (TY 5) KCPQ (TY 13) KIRO(TY T)
INTERNET: www.lashalert.net, www.msd25.0rg, Facebook (www.lacebook.com/MarysvilleSD/)

or Twitter (@ msd25)
PHONE: 360-965-0000 menu oplion # 8

1% Wes

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENTS  *+*If there is a change to the regular schedule

LIMITED TRANSPORTATION

If the announcement for this district proclaims a “Limited Transportation Schedule®™, it means that
Bus Service will be available on “Main Roads Only™.

LATE START

The District may delermine thal a “Late Starting Time™ is desirable. Listen to the radio stations, or
walch TV news Tor this particular announcement. The information will also be available online at

www. lashalerl.nel, posted on the district website al www.msd25.0rg, shared via social media, and the
district’s alert system. I school starts late, it will dismiss at the normal time.

CLOSURE OF SCHOOL

School closure means complete CANCELLATION OF ALL SCHOOL ACTIVITIES involving
students for that day. This includes belore/alter school activities and sports evenls.

ROAD CLOSURE

Certain roads are closed by city or county officials during periods of “Load Limits™ caused by thawing
conditions. Buses will not travel on any roads that have been closed by the city or county ofTicials.

PLEASE REVIEW THE LIMITED TRANSPORTATION SCHEDULES

Posted on the Marysville School District website: www .msd25.org/Transportation




UPCOMING EVENTS!
FEBRUARY 16 - 19 NO SCHOOL
FEBRUARY 21ST - BOOSTER MEETING @ 5:30
FEBRUARY 28TH - FESTIVAL CONCERT!!

Non- Discrimination Statement
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rep ort an absenfcré f)arents may use one of®
ﬂél:be followmg methods to report their student’
“.“" absences
1. Email Karen - karen_davis@msvl.k12.wa.us
- She’ll reply with a confirmation email that the !
message was received
2. Call and leave a voice mail 360-965-0402
3. Send in asigned note

The office needs documentation from the parent
giving permission for their student to ride a
different bus. Please do one of the following:
1.Send in a sighed note with the details, date
and your signature
2.Send in an email from your email address
directly to Karen

= 3.Call the office.

/our name doesn’t come up on the phone or Karen doesn’t reco
\ om%she may ask an |dent|fy|ng %LLQST.IOH )

.




Links to resources
Use the QR codes to go to the

resources listed below!

Plan Day Calendar:

10th St Webpage

@@ @@
10th St Facebook page

Booster Facebook page [HE




